
MTA officials will hold a media briefing/opportunity to discuss
issues surrounding reports of subsidence on the Hollywood
Freeway in North Hollywood.

Wednesday, March 20, 1996
4p.m.

MTA Gateway Building
One Gateway Plaza
Los Angeles (Third Floor)

CONTACT: Rick Jager, MTA Media Relations, (213) 922-2707
Steve Chesser, MTA Media Relations, (213) 922-2718
MTA Media Relations, (213) 922-2700




